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15 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of this term’s topic on The Stone Age, we are hoping to inspire the children with a Stone Age day 

in school. This will take place on Friday 9th December and will involve such activities as lighting fires, 

eating Stone Age snacks, carving/whittling, cave painting and jewellery making. 

 

We would like to invite the children come to school dressed as a Stone Age person (tunics/animal 

skins/fur/leather etc.) – we have every faith in your creativity! However, please do not spend large 

amounts on something new, a black t-shirt will be fine, as we will be making accessories at school.  

 

In addition, we have booked a Stone Age Safari on Friday 25th November 2022. It is a live interactive Zoom 

assembly by children's author Robin Price.  The children will meet mammoths, sabre-toothed tigers and 

all manner of cool prehistoric beasts.  The class can ask questions and interact live via the Zoom chat. The 

session ends with a fun Stone Age writing activity. 

 

We are asking for a donation of £3.75 per child to cover its costs. We cannot afford to run it without your 
support. Payment and permission may be given via Parentpay. Any financial contribution will be entirely 
voluntary and your child will not be denied a place on the visit should you be unable to pay the 
contribution.  However, the school will not proceed with the visit unless there are sufficient contributions 
for it to be financed.  
 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Feldon 
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